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Attention: Lee James

Dear Partners
Paul Gee — Certification Dispute

I refer to your letter of 13 January 2005, received by the Plumbers, Gasfitters and
Drainlayers Board (“the Board”) on 17 January 2005, concerning the above matter and
in particular, your client’s information privacy request.

First, please find enclosed copies of previous correspondence between the Board and Mr
Gee regarding the certification issue, as requested.

Secondly, I can confirm that there appear to be approximately 89 completed gas
certification certificates between the period 5 June 2003 and 27 November 2003
completed by Mr Gee as the certifier and held on his personal file of returned gasfitting
certification certificates. These include certification number 273489 which Mr Gee told
the Registrar was not his work on 10 January 2005. The name Greg Williams appears on
that certificate as the registered gasfitter carrying out the gasfitting work (copy
enclosed) dated 5 June 2003.

I have now checked batch certificates numbers 299741-299780 issued by the Board
under Mr Gee's name on 17 November 2003, payment being made on 15 November
2003. All the certificates have been completed and returned to the Board except
Certificate No 299760. Four certificates have been certified by Mr Gee, namely: 299763,
259776, 299777 and 299788 (copies enclosed). The remaining certificates have all
been completed correctly and signed by the certifier, namely Mr ] Darnley, and 2
certificates certified by Mr P Hill. Some of the certificates have Mr Gee’s name entered as
the registered gasfitter carrying out the gasfitting installation(s). You may wish to have
copies of all those certification certificates in which Mr Gee is named, as the installer.
Please let me know if this is the case,
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I trust this helps clarify the issues upon which you have been instructed.

Yours sincerely
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Belinda Greer
Legal Adviser
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